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Belfast, NORTHERN IRELAND: The Consular Corps/Association of Northern Ireland (CA-NI) 
held a luncheon for its Members with senior officials from the Northern Ireland Prison 
Service (NIPS) at the Ramada Plaza.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
The discussions focused on foreign nationals, statistics, trends, site visits, welfare, areas of 
engagement, Consular notification, procedures, protocols and service provision within the 
prison service.  
 
ENDS 

Front Row (R-L): Mr Max Murray – NIPS Director of Offender Services and Lord Diljit Rana –CA-NI 
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